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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Chief Carl Horn issues apology/retraction 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Kenténha/October 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
wishes to inform the community that Chief Carl Horn has recorded an apology/retraction 
to his fellow chiefs in regard to statements made during a recent local television 
interview. 
 
The apology/retraction is available for viewing at www.kahnawake.com (the MCK’s 
website) and, additionally, will be broadcast on KTV at a later date. Chief Horn also 
indicated he would make a similar statement on Mohawk TV, where the original 
interview took place. 
 
“Chief Horn has taken a step forward by informing the table that he would make an 
apology,” said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “His actions were disrespectful 
to his fellow chiefs and a disservice to the community. Hopefully, his apology will create 
an improved atmosphere of trust and accountability to the Council table and – more 
important – to Kahnawa’kehró:non.”  
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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